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The latest news and updates from Euless Junior High

THE

Euless Junior High gymnasts with Coach Pueblo on Tuesday at their last meet against Central

Junior High. 9th grader Brandon Wildman got first place in the Men's all around competition

and 7th Grader Florence Muiruri got 2nd in the women's all around. Great job, Stallions!



3/8 - CYBER CLUB MEETING AFTER SCHOOL

3/9 & 3/10 – TELPAS TESTING FOR TRADITIONAL ESL STUDENTS

3/11 – TELPAS MAKE-UP TESTING FOR TRADITIONAL & VIRTUAL ESL STUDENTS

3/10 - 9TH GRADE CLASS PHOTO

3/11 - PROGRESS REPORTS

3/12 - LAST DAY TO ORDER YEARBOOK

3/15 TO 3/19 - SPRING BREAK

3/22 TO 4/1 -  REQUEST WINDOW TO TRANSITION FROM ONLINE TO TRADITIONAL LEARNING 

3/23 - 8TH GRADE PSAT (FOR TRADITIONAL STUDENTS)

4/2 - STUDENT/STAFF HOLIDAY FOR GOOD FRIDAY

4/20 - STAAR TESTING 7TH GRADE WRITING

4/20 - 9TH GRADE ENGLISH 1 EOC EXAM

 

IMPORTANT DATES:

click here to order

This year has been very different and the yearbook this year documents that and all of the memories we
have made this historic year. Don't miss out on a chance to get a yearbook for your student! 

The last day to order a yearbook is next Friday, March 12 
IT'S TIME TO GET YOUR YEARBOOK!

9TH GRADE CLASS PHOTOS
We have been cleared, by the district Nurse, to take
the 9th grade class photo this year. The photo will be
outside and masks must be worn at all times, except
for the minute or so it takes to take the actual picture.
We have 9th grade class photos from every year
lining the walls of our cafeteria, and are glad that this
year is no exception! 

The photos will be taken on Wednesday March 10th
at 1:45 pm (during 6th period) and 9th grade online
learners are encouraged to come up and get their
picture taken with their class. Please come wearing
your mask and absences for 6th and 7th period will
be excused. Class photos will be available for
purchase on Thursday and Friday. 

https://yearbookforever.com/schools/euless_junior_high_school_buy_yearbook_312621/86iybFKxcPn6yJl9gY78S4gU




Join Cyber Club (virtually) with Mr. Poirier to learn code, cyber security, capture the flag

challenges, cryptology, binary, and more!

Every EJH student is welcome! (Make sure to join the Google Meet using your HEBISD Google

account). Cyber Club meeting will start at 3:45, but you can join at any time!

The virtual Cyber Club is meeting through Google Meet. The code to access the Meet is

EJHCyberClub

No experience required!

Shout out to the Cyber Club! Several students have

already qualified for the competition round with

CyberStart America and hopefully several more will

today. Our campus received a gold badge for the

number of students enrolled. 

Celebrating 
Cyber Club!

Recycle Bin Available For Use

There is a recycling bin at the NW corner of the drive of

the school that parents are welcome to use. Just keep

going around the parking lot past the main parking area

and track and field and you will see it back there.



If your student is awaiting a COVID 19 test or test results, please do not send your student to school until

you receive the test results.

If someone in your household is awaiting test results, please do not send your student to school.

If your student has a fever, chills, cough, shortness of breath, difficulty breathing, muscle or body aches,

unusual headache, diarrhea, nausea or vomiting, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell, congestion, or a

runny nose please do not send your student to school.

If your Euless Junior High student or another school-aged student in the household is on quarantine,

please do not send your student to school.

If your student is a virtual student, that comes to campus for athletics and is on quarantine, please do not

send your student to school.

Not following these protocols affects many students and families who are doing their best to keep those

around them healthy. Please do your part to help us keep students in school.

Posted March 4, 2021 at 11am by HEBISD:

 

Following the Governor’s change to his statewide mask mandate, the Texas Education Agency issued updated

guidance for school districts. This update allows schools to maintain the same mask COVID-19 safety protocols in

place prior to the Governor’s announcement. Tarrant County Public Health, Texas Department of State Health

Services, and the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention continue to recommend the use of face coverings as

part of a set of precautions to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.  HEB ISD has made the decision to continue

to follow our Return to Learn Plan, including rules pertaining to face coverings. We will continue to review our

Return to Learn Plan and make any necessary changes based on guidance from public health authorities prior to

the start of the 2021-2022 school year.

COVID-19 UPDATES & REMINDERS

CLICK HERE TO READ HEB'S MARCH 2021
SOCIAL-EMOTIONAL WELLNESS NEWSLETTER

CREATED BY THE CRISIS INTERVENTION &
PREVENTION TEAM

 

Click here to check your student's report card grades in Home Access Center 

https://www.hebisd.edu/cms/lib/TX50000437/Centricity/Domain/1255/Newsletter_6_March2021.pdf
https://www.hebisd.edu/homeaccesscenter
https://www.hebisd.edu/cms/lib/TX50000437/Centricity/Domain/1255/Newsletter_6_March2021.pdf
https://www.hebisd.edu/homeaccesscenter
https://www.hebisd.edu/homeaccesscenter


Free Groups For Parents & Kids 
You can cl ick the f lyers to get to the l inks to register.

https://achservices.org/skill-builder-classes/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdly8Zc8Bjz4c-I8IwoytcOq12xyLN0Qo4gnTUs1HleqTCwWg/viewform


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdly8Zc8Bjz4c-I8IwoytcOq12xyLN0Qo4gnTUs1HleqTCwWg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdly8Zc8Bjz4c-I8IwoytcOq12xyLN0Qo4gnTUs1HleqTCwWg/viewform


I am Ms. Biggers, the Library Aide at Euless Junior High. I am also now
the publisher of The Stallion Stampede. This is a newsletter for you, the

parents and caregivers of EJH students, so I would love to hear from
you. 

 
Do you like this new format?

What would you like more communication about?
What would you like more information about?

What would you would like to see more of in here?
 

Feel free to email me any additional feedback or questions at
marilynnbiggers@hebisd.edu

CLICK HERE TO GIVE YOUR FEEDBACK

Hello!

EJH Facebook Page EJH Website EJH Sports &
Athletics

EJH Choir EJH Band

HELPFUL  L INKS

I f  you are having technical problems at home, here are some helpful resources:
 
 

www.hebisd.edu
 

helpdesk@hebisd.edu
 

Request Technology Support from Campus Support
 

Parent-Student Technology Resources
 

Resetting Student Passwords
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey8buulsCnkTstIW28vvUBYSe1SRg8V51pMHi6XeG7eynafA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSey8buulsCnkTstIW28vvUBYSe1SRg8V51pMHi6XeG7eynafA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://m.facebook.com/Euless-Junior-High-394588740590732/
https://www.hebisd.edu/eulessjh
https://www.hebisd.edu/domain/988
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/ejhchoir/
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/eulessjhband
https://m.facebook.com/Euless-Junior-High-394588740590732/
https://www.hebisd.edu/eulessjh
https://www.hebisd.edu/domain/988
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/ejhchoir/
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/eulessjhband
http://www.hebisd.edu/
mailto:helpdesk@hebisd.edu
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/hebisdols/technology-support-request
https://sites.google.com/hebisd.edu/hebisdols/connecting-devices?authuser=0
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oOxUtCuFrBYt--8jpafSaP0dx3_kmZ1X/view?usp=drivesdk

